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THE 2022 BALLOT

The state election ballot will be finalized soon for candidates, triggering a few steps at OCPF.
1. OCPF will ensure that all candidates on the ballot have organized a committee or are
registered with our agency.
2. OCPF will create specific disclosure pages for House and Senate candidates, sorted by
each contest.
3. Our statewide candidate charts will be updated to reflect only candidates who will appear
on the 2022 primary and general election ballots.



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JSideGDBQyo
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Trying to track the funding that fuels the 2022 races? Reports are easily
available on OCPF's website.

LEGISLATIVE CANDIDATES
STATEWIDE CANDIDATES
COUNTY CANDIDATES

STATE PARTIES MAY SUPPORT CANDIDATES
IN UNLIMITED AMOUNTS, VIA IN-KIND
CONTRIBUTIONS

State parties exist to support their candidates and their platforms. One way to do that is to make in-
kind contributions to candidates, in unlimited amounts. In-kind contributions are things of value that
are not money, such as paying directly for a mailing to support a candidate.

Click here to see the Democratic State Committee.

Click here to see the Republican State Committee.



https://www.ocpf.us/Reports/LegFullYearReports
https://www.ocpf.us/elections/statewide2022
https://www.ocpf.us/Reports/CountyReports
https://www.ocpf.us/Filers?q=11034
https://www.ocpf.us/Filers?q=11035

NEW OCPF LEGAL COUNSEL

Attorney Evert Fowle joined OCPF as Legal Counsel in April. Evert was previously an Assistant
District Attorney in the Middlesex County District Attorney’s Office where he managed a
caseload and supervised a team of attorneys and support staff. He will be conducting
investigations and providing guidance to ensure compliance with the campaign finance
requirements. Evert graduated from Boston University School of Law and completed his
undergraduate studies at Connecticut College. Evert and his wife live in Acton.

OCPF focuses on an educational theme each month. For
the month of June, it's "Taking Care of Business." Our
social media platforms will provide information on
business involvement in the electoral process. Type
"TCB" into OCPF's search engine at www.ocpf.us for
more information.



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JSideGDBQyo
http://www.ocpf.us

OCPF@cpf.state.ma.us
www.ocpf.us
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http://www.facebook.com/massocpf
https://twitter.com/OCPFReports
https://www.youtube.com/user/ocpfreports

